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9th September 2021 

 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Year 5/6 Swimming Lessons – 16th September 2021 to 9th December 2021 
 
Your child will be attending swimming lessons at the Hydro Pool during the Autumn Term as part of their 
timetabled PE programme. Due to the current Coronavirus pandemic, the Hydro are currently allowing no 
more than 35 children in the pool at any time and we have therefore split the lessons by class. The lessons 
will be on Thursdays from 2.00pm to 2.30pm and will consist of 6 lessons in total. 
 

Class Dates Swimming Class Dates Swimming 

 16th September 2021  4th November 2021 

 23rd September 2021  11th November 2021 

5/6 KW 30th September 2021 5/6 RP 18th November 2021 

Group 1 7th October 2021 Group 2 25th November 2021 

 14th October 2021  2nd December 2021 

 21st October 2021  9th December 2021 

 
We will walk the children to the pool, so ask that you send them to school in uniform with an appropriate 
coat.  Your child will need a towel and either a swimming costume (not bikini) or swimming trunks (not baggy 
shorts).  Jewellery is not allowed, and a swimming cap must be worn. 
 
Please provide any medical details you would like the pool to be aware of for your child. 
 
The cost for the whole term is £18 and we ask that you please pay the full amount via ParentPay no later 
than Wednesday 15th 2021 for group 1 and Monday 1st November 2021 for group 2. No cash can be accepted. 
If your child is in receipt of free school meals, their swimming fees will be paid for with the additional funding 
we receive, known as Pupil Premium. 
 
The school does not have a separate fund to pay for swimming lessons and we rely heavily on payments from 
parents. Unfortunately, if insufficient payments are received, we will have to cancel the swimming lessons.   
 
Please note: Permission for your child to attend is to be given on ParentPay. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
New Park Primary Academy 


